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I support SB 543 enrolled.  I would prefer the bill ban all polystyrene use but baning 

the use of polystyrene containers for food is a good first step.  Once the polystyrene 

containers are are in contact with warm food they never come clean enough to 

recycle.  We much encourage recycling of polystyrene. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of this bill. 


